

New Mexico Boards Association 300 Galisteo Street, Suite 204 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Phone; (505) 983-5041 • Fax: (505) 983-2450 c-mail; nmsba@nm.net • website; www.nmsba.org

DATE:

May 2, 2005

TO:

Ronald Haugen - Supt., Gadsden Schools

FROM:

Elizabeth Egelhoff, Programs Director

SUBJECT:

Gadsden District Representative to NMSBA BOD

The 2005-2007 Term of Office for NMSBA Board of Directors will begin at the Thursday, June 2nd meeting prior to the School Law Conference. The Board of Directors will meet from 3:00–5:00 PM in Enchantment A-D at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Albuquerque, NM. The Board meets the Thursday before each conference to conduct association business.

There is a President, Vice-President, and Secretary elected at each of the eight 2005 Spring region meetings.

Large districts, such as Gadsden, are allotted a Large District Representative to be on the NMSBA Board of Directors for a two-year term. Your representative used to be Luz Vargas.

Please call or fax me a name by May 13th so that I can prepare and mail a Board Meeting packet to your new representative.

Gadsden's District Representative 2005-2007 :